
From: Dryer, David
To: Tolley, Sabrina
Subject: FW: Bike lights
Date: Thursday, November 15, 2012 2:06:57 PM

FOR THE PACKET
 
From: Smith, Brian 
Sent: Thursday, November 15, 2012 2:03 PM
To: Dryer, David
Subject: FW: Bike lights
 
FYI
 
From: Mark Knaebe [mailto:mtknaebe@gmail.com] 
Sent: Thursday, November 15, 2012 1:23 PM
To: Smith, Brian
Subject: Bike lights
 
Brian,
I am a property owner next to and a frequent user of the SW Bike path.  I will not be able to attend
the Hearing November 28th.  I am strongly in favor of the lights.  For those opposed, have you
considered motion detectors that would turn on lights for 2-10 minutes? Ideally it would turn on
the nearest 3-5 lights.
I have a related request.  Being frequently at the receiving end of blinding bike lights that actually
prevent seeing anything forcing me to stop as well as migraine provoking blinking lights, could
there be some informational signs installed?  Something like-
 Please aim your bike lights down to prevent blinding your fellow bikers
and
While on the path, blinking lights are not necessary and cause migraine headaches.
Please be considerate
 
Mark Knaebe
6 Boston Ct
mtknaebe@gmail.com
628-3911
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